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TEXAS HEALTH CARE      
NEWSLETTER            

Texas Health Care was founded to allow doctors to be doctors.                      
Our priority is simple:  provide quality care to our patients.  

 

       Aprils Fools Day   April 1, is traditionally an occasion for playing tricks.  
                   This custom has been observed for hundreds of years, but its origin is unknown. 

 

“Mom-Approved” Ten THC Doctors on Fort Worth Child List  (Community, News, Women’s Health) 

Ten THC Physicians were named to Fort Worth Child’s 2016 of “Mom-Approved” doctors and are 

featured in the February issue of the magazine.  The magazine asked its readers to recommend physicians 

who “go above and beyond” and “have earned your trust, admiration and respect.”  

The THC OB/GYNs doctors to appear on the list were:   

Lori Atkins  Danielle Burkett Sunny Glen  Mickey Hooper      Tim Jones  

Beatrice Kutzler Martin Read  Elizabeth Wagner Robert Watson       Robert Zwernemann 

 

Texas Health Care Annual Meetings (Mandatory)  
 

You should arrange to sign up for one of the Annual Texas Health Care Meeting(s) that are part of our annual 
compliance program  at the following locations with your office Practice Team Liaison (PTL):  
Trinity Valley - 7500 Dutch Branch Rd (Capacity: 400)  
Harris Downtown Hospital –Robb Rutledge Auditorium -  1301 Pennsylvania Ave. (Capacity: 200)  
North Richland Hills Centre –Grand Hall - 6000 Hawk Ave. (Capacity: 225)  
 
Date, Location and time:  
06/07/2016 – Tuesday           Trinity Valley             6:00 pm 
*06/16/2016 – Thursday        Harris Downtown    6:00 pm     
07/12/2016 – Tuesday           Harris Downtown      6:00 pm 
07/28/2016 – Thursday         North Richland Hills 6:00 pm   
 

*Note that 06/16 has reached capacity  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Transamerica has redesigned their website for 401(k) participants                                                                                     
Transamerica has just released their redesigned website this past week and have made some major 
enhancements to the Transamerica retirement account website.  

There are now even more, and even simpler, ways to improve your retirement readiness.   Key 

account information is now available on any device, whether it's a desktop, laptop, tablet or 

phone. Sign in now and see for yourself!   The updates include: 

The Information You Want: an easier-to-read account snapshot on the main overview screen. 

 The Tools You Need: Even more, and simpler ways to see how you can improve your 

retirement readiness and take action.  

 The Availability You Expect: A responsive format that makes key account information available on any device—whether it's a 

desktop, laptop, tablet, or phone.    

Sign in to your retirement plan account with Transamerica now and explore the new website at www.trsretire.com  
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Texas Health Care is signed up for  
savings!   New Rides, new entertainment!  

 Get your discounted tickets here! Just log into your own 
Six Flags site to buy tickets with substantial savings off the 
main gate price. This online benefit program offers not only 
substantial savings, but allows you to "print and go" so you 
have your ticket in hand when you get to the park with no 
waiting in the line to purchase tickets.  
To access your special tickets, please go to  
www.sixflags.com/PartnerLogin  
then log into the site with:        
Username: TXHCAREOT   Password:    SixFlags9      

    

UHC   RALLY  Set your Health Goals 

Rally is a digital, personalized health experience available to 

United Healthcare covered members on www.myuhc.com.  Rally 

helps users make healthier choices and build healthier habits. 

Rally can help you make simple changes to your 

daily routine, set smart goals and stay on target. 

After completing a quick and fun survey, you’ll get 

personalized recommendations to get you moving 

more, eating better, feeling happier — and you’ll 

have fun doing it.                                                                                                                                            

As a member of UnitedHealthcare, you have 

access to Rally at no additional cost.         

  Rally can help you : 

* Discover your Rally Age – a way for you to 

measure your health 

*  Get personalized health tips 

*  Earn chances to win rewards for taking healthy 

actions 

* Get full access to your personal 

health records  

* Link to your wearable fitness device 

to a mission to track your activity.                                       

Once you’ve joined a mission, you will also be 

able to track your progress for each week you 

have completed on the mission detail page.  The 

page will display each day you have checked in 

and your progress for that day, provided you 

have reached the goal.  You will also be able to 

see your progress toward the overall goal of 

completing your mission in four weeks.   

 

                   Understand and Avoid Health Care Reform Tax Penalties (Intuit-TurboTax) 

The Affordable Care Act brought new options for health care coverage to millions of previously uninsured Americans. While you can still choose 
not to purchase health insurance, that decision may come at a cost, that began with the 2014 tax year. Eligible taxpayers 
who remain without insurance are required to pay penalties, though there are exemptions.  If you qualify for health 
insurance and don’t meet the exemption requirements, but still choose to remain without coverage, the IRS will collect 
penalty fees through your tax return for the year. This fee is calculated as either a flat rate, or a percentage of your 
qualifying annual household income, whichever rate is higher.  Like any other tax, it’s deducted from your refund or added 
to your balance owing.  Penalties began in 2014 and for 2015 rose to 2 percent of income or $325 per uninsured adult, and in 2016 the rates will 
climb to 2.5 percent of income or $695 per uninsured adult.     After 2016, annual rates are adjusted for inflation. If you are uninsured for only 
part of the year, the penalty is prorated to cover only your uninsured months. You're not assessed a penalty for a gap in coverage less than three 
months long. This is called a “short gap.” However, you are only allowed one short gap per year.   
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